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Introducing Essentials of Investments, 9th Global Edition, by Zvi Bodie, Alex Kane and Alan J. Marcus. We are
pleased to present this Global Edition, which has been developed specifically to meet the needs of international
Investment students. A market leader in the field, this text emphasizes asset allocation while presenting the
practical applications of investment theory without unnecessary mathematical detail. The ninth edition includes
new coverage on the roots and fallout from the recent financial crisis and provides increased content on the
changes in market structure and trading technology. Enhancements to this new Global Edition include: - New ‘On
the market front’ boxes highlight important investment concepts in real world situations across the globe, to
promote student thinking without taking a full case study approach. Topics include short-selling in Europe &
Asia, credit default swaps and the debt crisis in Greece and include examples from Commerzbank, JP Morgan,
Facebook, Coca-Cola, Santander, The European Energy Exchange, plus many more! - Revised worked examples
illustrate problems using both real and fictional scenarios from across the world to help students develop their
problem solving skills. Regional examples include Hutchinson Whampoa (Asia), The Emirates Group (The Middle East)
and KLM Royal Dutch Airlines (The Netherlands). - Revised end-of chapter material includes brand new global
questions and global internet exercises that feature currencies, companies and scenarios from Europe, Middle
East, Africa and Asia to increase engagement for international students. - Global Edition of Connect Plus
Finance, McGraw-Hill’s web-based assignment and assessment platform with eBook access, helps students learn
faster, study more efficiently, and retain more knowledge. This Global Edition has been adapted to meet the needs
of courses outside of the United States and does not align with the instructor and student resources available
with the US edition.The integrated solutions for Bodie, Kane, and Marcus’ Investments set the standard for
graduate/MBA investments textbooks. The unifying theme is that security markets are nearly efficient, meaning
that most securities are priced appropriately given their risk and return attributes. The content places greater
emphasis on asset allocation and offers a much broader and deeper treatment of futures, options, and other
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derivative security markets than most investment texts. Bodie Investments’ blend of practical and theoretical
coverage combines with a complete digital solution to help your students achieve higher outcomes in the
course.The market-leading undergraduate investments textbook, Essentials of Investments by Bodie, Kane, and
Marcus, continues to evolve along with the changes in the financial markets yet remains organized around one
basic theme—that security markets are nearly efficient, meaning that you should expect to find few obvious
bargains in these markets. This text places great emphasis on asset allocation while presenting the practical
applications of investment theory. The text also focuses on investment analysis, which allows us to present the
practical applications of investment theory and convey practical value insights. A collection of Excel
spreadsheets is provided to give you the tools to explore concepts more deeply. In their efforts to link theory
to practice, the author team also makes their approach consistent with that of the CFA Institute. Included are
questions from previous CFA exams in our end-of-chapter problems and CFA-style questions derived from the KaplanSchweser CFA preparation courses.Bodie, Kane, and Marcus' Investments and Portfolio Management sets the standard
for graduate/MBA investments textbooks. It blends practical and theoretical coverage, while maintaining an
appropriate rigor and a clear writing style. Its unifying theme is that security markets are nearly efficient,
meaning that most securities are priced appropriately given their risk and return attributes. The text places
greater emphasis on asset allocation and offers a much broader and deeper treatment of futures, options, and
other derivative security markets than most investment texts. It is also the only graduate Investments text to
offer an online homework management system, McGraw-Hill's Connect Plus Finance.Investments sets the standard as a
graduate (MBA) text intended primarily for courses in investment analysis. The guiding principle has been to
present the material in a framework that is organized by a central core of consistent fundamental principles and
will introduce students to major issues currently of concern to all investors. In an effort to link theory to
practice, the authors make their approach consistent with that of the CFA Institute. Many features of this text
make it consistent with and relevant to the CFA curriculum. The common unifying theme is that security markets
are nearly efficient, meaning that most securities are priced appropriately given their risk and return
attributes. Investments is also organized around several important themes: The central theme is the nearinformational-efficiency of well-developed security markets and the general awareness that competitive markets do
not offer "free lunches" to participants. A second theme is the risk–return trade-off. Also, this text places
great emphasis on asset allocation. Finally, this text offers a broad and deep treatment of futures, options, and
other derivative security markets.The integrated solutions for Bodie, Kane, and Marcus’ Investments set the
standard for graduate/MBA investments textbooks. The unifying theme is that security markets are nearly
efficient, meaning that most securities are priced appropriately given their risk and return attributes. The
content places greater emphasis on asset allocation and offers a much broader and deeper treatment of futures,
options, and other derivative security markets than most investment texts. McGraw-Hill’s adaptive learning
component, LearnSmart, provides assignable modules that help students master chapter core concepts and come to
class more prepared. In addition, resources within Connect help students solve financial problems and apply what
they’ve learned. Bodie Investments’ blend of practical and theoretical coverage combines with a complete digital
solution to help your students achieve higher outcomes in the course. Connect is the only integrated learning
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system that empowers students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need it,
and how they need it, so that your class time is more engaging and effective."Contains material adapted from The
everything investing book, 3rd edition"--Title page verso.A practical guide to getting personal investing right
Somewhere along the way, something has gone very wrong with the way individuals save and invest. Too often,
households are drawn in by promotional suggestions masquerading as impartial investment advice. Consumers get
saddled with more risk than they realize. Authors Zvi Bodie and Rachelle Taqqu understand the dilemma that
today's investors face, and with Risk Less and Prosper they will help you find your financial footing. Written in
an accessible style, this practical guide skillfully explains why personal investing is all about you—your goals,
your values and your career path. It shows how to understand investment risk and choose the particular blend of
risk and safety that is right for you. And it lays out several simple yet powerful ways for small investors to
cast a reliable safety net to achieve their financial goals and truly prosper. Coauthors Bodie and Taqqu
challenge the myth that all investments require risk, then highlight some important risks that families often
disregard when deciding where to put their money. Later, they connect the dots between investment and investor,
showing us all how to grasp our own investment risk profiles and how we may use these insights to make more
fitting investment choices. Outlines a straightforward way to invest by aligning your investments with your goals
and the risk levels you can bear Provides basic investment abc's for readers who are otherwise literate Lays out
a simple, actionable plan for achieving your goals Explains the role of risk-free assets and investment insurance
in assuring that you reach your most essential goals Contrary to popular belief, investing doesn't have to be
complicated. You can build wealth without taking great risks. Risk Less and Prosper will show you how to make
investment decisions that will make your financial life less stressful and more profitable.Revised by Fiona Chou,
University of California San Diego, and Matthew Will, University of Indianapolis, this manual provides detailed
solutions to the end-of-chapter problems. There is consistency between the solution approaches in the examples
featured within the text and those presented in the manual.Provides students with an inexpensive note-taking
system that contains a reduced copy of every slide in the PowerPoint presentation.The authors teach readers about
the new rules of investing, which include investing with inflation-protected bonds, reaching retirement goals,
and investing safely for college.Offers a practical and theoretical coverage of investments market. This book
places emphasis on asset allocation, and offers a treatment of futures, options, and other derivative security
markets.The market leading undergraduate investments textbook, Essentials of Investments by Bodie, Kane, and
Marcus, emphasizes asset allocation while presenting the practical applications of investment theory. The authors
have eliminated unnecessary mathematical detail and concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be useful
to practitioners throughout their careers as new ideas and challenges emerge from the financial marketplace. The
Tenth Edition includes increased attention to changes in market structure and trading technology, while
continuing to be organized around one basic theme - that security markets are nearly efficient.This text blends
investment theory and real-life practice, covering basics of investment finance, income taxes, real estate
investments, property analysis, and market analysis. The first half of the book examines principles of real
estate investment, with chapters on areas such as the nature of theThe market leading undergraduate investments
textbook, Essentials of Investments by Bodie, Kane, and Marcus, emphasizes asset allocation while presenting the
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practical applications of investment theory. The authors have eliminated unnecessary mathematical detail and
concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be useful to practitioners throughout their careers as new
ideas and challenges emerge from the financial marketplace. The Tenth Edition includes increased attention to
changes in market structure and trading technology, while continuing to be organized around one basic theme that security markets are nearly efficient.Derivatives makes a special effort throughout the text to explain what
lies behind the formal mathematics of pricing and hedging. Questions ranging from ‘how are forward prices
determined?’ to ‘why does the Black-Scholes formula have the form it does?’ are answered throughout the text. The
authors use verbal and pictorial expositions, and sometimes simple mathematical models, to explain underlying
principles before proceeding to formal analysis. Extensive uses of numerical examples for illustrative purposes
are used throughout to supplement the intuitive and formal presentations.SmartBookTM is the first and only
adaptive reading experience designed to change the way students read and learn. It creates a personalized reading
experience by highlighting the most impactful concepts a student needs to learn at that moment in time. As a
student engages with SmartBook, the reading experience continuously adapts by highlighting content based on what
the student knows and doesn't know. This ensures that the focus is on the content he or she needs to learn, while
simultaneously promoting long-term retention of material. Use SmartBook’s real-time reports to quickly identify
the concepts that require more attention from individual students–or the entire class.The integrated solutions
for Bodie, Kane, and Marcus’ Investments set the standard for graduate/MBA investments textbooks. The unifying
theme is that security markets are nearly efficient, meaning that most securities are priced appropriately given
their risk and return attributes. The content places greater emphasis on asset allocation and offers a much
broader and deeper treatment of futures, options, and other derivative security markets than most investment
texts. McGraw-Hill’s adaptive learning component, LearnSmart, provides assignable modules that help students
master chapter core concepts and come to class more prepared. In addition, resources within Connect help students
solve financial problems and apply what they’ve learned. Bodie Investments’ blend of practical and theoretical
coverage combines with a complete digital solution to help your students achieve higher outcomes in the
course.The integrated solutions for Bodie, Kane, and Marcus' Investments set the standard for graduate/MBA
investments textbooks. The unifying theme is that security markets are nearly efficient, meaning that most
securities are priced appropriately given their risk and return attributes. The content places greater emphasis
on asset allocation and offers a much broader and deeper treatment of futures, options, and other derivative
security markets than most investment texts. Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers
students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need it, and how they need it,
so that your class time is more engaging and effective.Principles of Investments by Bodie, Drew, Basu, Kane and
Marcus emphasises asset allocation while presenting the practical applications of investment theory. The authors
concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be useful to students throughout their careers as new ideas
and challenges emerge from the financial marketplace.It provides a good foundation to understand the basic types
of securities and financial markets as well as how trading in those markets is conducted. The Portfolio
Management section is discussed towards the end of the course and supported by a web-based portfolio simulation
with a hypothetical $100,000 brokerage account to buy and sell stocks and mutual funds. Students get a chance to
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use real data found in the Wall Street Survivor simulation in conjunction with the chapters on investments. This
site is powered by StockTrak, the leading provider of investment simulation services to the academic
community.Principles of Investments includes increased attention to changes in market structure and trading
technology. The theory is supported by a wide range of exercises, worksheets and problems.The integrated
solutions for Bodie, Kane, and Marcus' Investments set the standard for graduate/MBA investments textbooks. The
unifying theme is that security markets are nearly efficient, meaning that most securities are priced
appropriately given their risk and return attributes. The content places greater emphasis on asset allocation and
offers a much broader and deeper treatment of futures, options, and other derivative security markets than most
investment texts. Available as a separate purchase, McGraw-Hill's adaptive learning component, LearnSmart,
provides assignable modules that help students master chapter core concepts and come to class more prepared. In
addition, resources within Connect help students solve financial problems and apply what they've learned. Bodie
Investments' blend of practical and theoretical coverage combines with a complete digital solution to help your
students achieve higher outcomes in the course. Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers
students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need it, and how they need it,
so that your class time is more engaging and effective.We are pleased to present this Global Edition, which has
been developed specifically to meet the needs of internationalInvestment students. A market leader in the field,
this text introduces major issues of concern to all investors and placesemphasis on asset allocation. It gives
students the skills to conduct a sophisticated assessment of watershed current issuesand debates. Bodie
Investments' blend of practical and theoretical coverage combines with a complete digital solution tohelp your
students achieve higher outcomes in the course.For undergraduate Corporate Finance, MBA Finance course, and
Financial Economics.This significant new finance text has a broader scope and greater emphasis on general
principles than most other introductory finance texts, which typically focus exclusively on corporate finance.
This text incorporates Corporate Finance, investments, and institutions. Acclaimed authors Bodie and Merton offer
an approach balanced among the three pillars of finance--optimization over time, asset valuation, and risk
management. The book encompasses all subfields of finance within a single unifying conceptual framework, and
offers the big picture of resource allocation over time under conditions of uncertainty.The market leading
undergraduate investments textbook, Essentials of Investments, 8e by Bodie, Kane and Marcus, emphasizes asset
allocation while presenting the practical applications of investment theory. The authors have eliminated
unnecessary mathematical detail and concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be useful to
practitioners throughout their careers as new ideas and challenges emerge from the financial marketplace. The
eighth edition has been fully updated to reflect the recent financial crisis and includes a new chapter on Hedge
Funds.Behavioral Corporate Finance provides instructors with a comprehensive pedagogical approach for teaching
students how behavioral concepts apply to corporate finance. The primary goal is to identify the key
psychological obstacles to value maximizing behavior, along with steps that managers can take to mitigate the
effects of these obstacles.Essentials of Investments by Bodie, Kane, and Marcus, continues to evolve along with
the changes in the financial markets yet remains organised around one basic theme - that security markets are
nearly efficient. This text places great emphasis on asset allocation while presenting the practical applications
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of investment theory. The text also focuses on investment analysis, presenting the practical applications of
investment theory and convey practical value insights. In their efforts to link theory to practice, the author
team also makes their approach consistent with that of the CFA Institute. Included are questions from previous
CFA exams in the end-of-chapter problems and CFA-style questions derived from the Kaplan-Schweser CFA preparation
courses.This manual provides detailed solutions to the end-of-chapter problem sets.The market leading
undergraduate investments textbook, Essentials of Investments, 9e by Bodie, Kane, and Marcus, emphasizes asset
allocation while presenting the practical applications of investment theory. The authors have eliminated
unnecessary mathematical detail and concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be useful to
practitioners throughout their careers as new ideas and challenges emerge from the financial marketplace. The
Ninth Edition includes increased attention to changes in market structure and trading technology, while
continuing to be organized around one basic theme – that security markets are nearly efficient.Corporate Finance,
by Ross, Westerfield, Jaffe and Jordan was written to convey the most important corporate finance concepts and
applications as a level that is approachable to the widest possible audience. The concise format, managerial
context and design, and student-friendly writing style are key attributes in this text. We took the best from RWJ
Fundamentals and RWJ Corporate to create a book that fits an underserved need in the market. RWJJ Core Principles
strikes a balance by introducing and covering the essentials, while leaving more specialized topics to follow-up
courses. This text distills the subject of corporate finance down to its core, while also maintaining a deciding
modern approach. The well-respected author team is known for their clear, accessible presentation of material
that makes this text an excellent teaching tool.
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